
PFFPOA Board Meeting – 10/27/15 – 10:00 am

In Attendance
Board Members

Harvey Adler
Barb Harrah
Ed Hauschild
Harry Weinhofer

Minutes of Last Board Meeting
Accepted as posted.

Treasurer's Report
Barb's report is attached.
About $11,275 is unspent, $10,325 uncommitted.

The investment in Duke Energy Premier Notes has been completed.

Roads Report
Harv's report is attached.

We will have the gravel on the edge of the gravel section of Pisgah Forest drive moved back onto 
the road.

Other
Warren has marked a copy of the covenants to highlight regulations that have no consequences 
for violation. We should either remove those items or define a means of enforcement. We intend to
raise this issue at the annual meeting.

We will make a new road sign asking for board members next year. The sign will ask applicants to 
use our email address rather than call Nancy Pfeiffer

Annual Meeting
• The Community Center has been reserved for the annual meeting – December 5th 9 am to 1

pm. 
• In the mailing, we will ask for updates on address, phone number, email, etc. Some of our 

information is out of date. 

• We need a candidate for one open board postion. The sign is posted near the  entrance.

The next board meeting is on November 17th at 10 am.
This meeting is adjourned at 11:39 am






